

Ref No. : JDSPS/NOTICE/JUN/004                        Date:  15.06.2023                                                             JDS Public School, Panpur


NOTICE

Dear parents,
Greetings from JDSPS,
This is to inform you that due to the severe heat wave, regular classes will remain suspended on 16th June, 2023 (Friday). 
The school will reopen on 19th June Monday for normal classes. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This decision has been taken keeping in mind the health and well-being of the children.
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